
From: Ramsey Elkholy <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 2:25 AM
To: jeffrey epstein
Subject: L'Officiel

I am being offered 6% of US L'Officiel for 500k. The valuation they have calculated at 13 mill. That aside, should I go for it for the simple reason that it's pre ipo and i should at least break even on my investment when they go public?

Going back to Brazil first week of Nov. The owner of Joy will be in NY Oct 30th. If you're in town should I bring him over? If you both decide to move forward I can get the ball rolling when I go to SP the following week.

Sent from my iPhone=?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version=.0">
<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>
<integer>65150</integer>
<key>date-last-viewed</key>
<integer>0</integer>
<key>date-received</key>
<integer>1477362277</integer>
<key>flags</key>
<integer>8590195717</integer>
<key>gmail-label-ids</key>
<array>
<integer>6</integer>
<integer>2</integer>
</array>
<key>remote-id</key>
<string>655459</string>

</dict>
</plist>